
2023 Mass Intention Book Guidelines 
  

Here are the guidelines of the Mass Intentions for the 2023 Mass Book: 

 

1) On Monday, October 3, 2022, we will begin receiving intentions for 2023. 

 

2) People are asked to email, bring to the Rectory Office, or send by postal mail their 

typed or very clearly written list of Mass intention preferences.  The intentions and 

preferred dates will be handled in order of receipt - first come, first serve. 

 

 

3)    Change for this year: Since we no longer have the regular 9:00 AM Sunday Mass at 

Incarnation we will have to change our manner of taking intentions for Masses.  

a.     Since we have to reduce the amount of Mass intentions, each person can have 

a maximum of three Mass intentions for the entire year.  

b.     If two people agree to have their mass intentions on the same day, we can 

double the mass intentions for that Mass. 

c.     If a person has various people, they would like to offer Masses for, they can 

combine their intentions into one Mass and have them read in one of the 

following options: 

                               i.     Four names are able to be written for one Mass intention, or 

                              ii.     For the souls of the family of (John Smith) Family 

                              iii.     For the intentions of (John Smith) 

 

Please Note: Each Mass has the infinite power of Jesus and is offered for the entire world. So, if 

you are not able to set an intention on a particular date or time you desire, please know that you 

can always attend that Mass, offer up your particular intention personally and that prayer is heard 

by God. 

-- 

Pastor of Incarnation and Holy Infancy Churches 

Bethlehem PA 18015 
 

 

 

 


